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Metropolitan Hilarion of Volokolamsk begins his visit
to Estonia
On 12 September 2010, Metropolitan Hilarion of Volokolamsk, head of the Moscow Patriarchate's
Department for External Church Relations, began his visit to Estonia. He was met at the Jyhvi railway
station by Bishop Lazar of Narva, a vicar bishop of the Tallinn diocese and S. Myannik, a member of the
Holy Synod of the Estonian Orthodox Church.

The DECR chairman is accompanied by Rev. Dimitry Ageyev and hierodeacon Ioann (Kopeikin), staff
members of the DECR.

Metropolitan Hilarion of Volokolamsk will stay in Estonia till September 16.

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/56725/
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